
Masses: 
Thursdays & Fridays, 9 am
Saturdays, 5:30 pm
Sundays, 9:30 am

     Next Week’s Scripture Readings
Get more out of Sunday Mass, by reading ahead...

March 18, 2018 — Fifth Sunday of Lent
Jeremiah 31:31-34    •    Hebrews 5:7-9    •    John 12:20-33

Divine Chaplet will be prayed at Eucharistic Adoration on the 
1st & 3rd Tuesdays of the month at 7:30 pm.
Confession will be held  at 6:30 pm on Wednesdays during 
Lent at the host church of the Deanery Pilgrimage;  any time 

by appointment; and on Saturdays at 3:30 pm at Holy Cross Church.
Fridays, 7 pm, Stations of the Cross & Benediction at Holy Cross 

Deanery Lenten Pilgrimage
The Deanery Lenten Pilgrimage is held on five Wednesdays during 
Lent. Confessions are held at 6:30 pm with service to begin at 7 pm.  
    Week 4, March 14, St. Dennis in Ashburnham, Preacher Fr. Joe Jurgelonis.

March 21, St. Francis of Assisi, Athol, Preacher, Fr. Memo Ochoa.
The Deanery Pilgrimage will be completed on Sunday, April 8, Divine Mercy 
Sunday, at Annunciation Parish - Holy Rosary Church in Gardner.

Partners in Charity 2018 
The Annual Partners in Charity Appeal supports 28 vital programs of the chari-
table, educational and ministerial mission of our Diocese. Your gift to the appeal 
will provide assistance for the poor, the sick, the young, the aged, the disabled, 
families in crisis, and many more. Our appeal is an opportunity to provide for the 
needs of others who look to us for hope. Please reflect on the blessings you have 
received from God as you contemplate a pledged gift to the Partners in Charity 
Appeal. This year’s goal for St. Martin’s is $5,000 and we are encouraged 
to try to achieve it quicker than we have in the past. We ask our patroness 
servant of God, Dorothy Day to pray for us.

Rosary for Life
The Rosary “For Life” intentions will be said on Tuesday, March 13 at 7 pm in 
conjunction with the “40 Days for Life Campaign” in Holy Cross. All are welcome

Easter Flowers
Those of you who desire to do so, may make an offering for our Easter Altar 
Flowers. Envelopes for this purpose are available in the vestibule. They may 
be given in memory of loved ones whose names will appear in our bulletin and 
who will have a special remembrance at Masses here during the Easter Season.

The Notice Zone”
A quick reference to “Need to Know” and upcoming Holy Cross  

& St. Martin Parish Events
* Rosary for Life, Tues. Mar. 13 at 7 pm, Holy Cross Church
* Stations of the Cross for Life, Fri. Mar. 23 at 7 pm, Holy Cross Church

Ministry to the Sick
Please call the rectory when someone is moving to a nursing home, 
confined to home or in need of prayers. Arrangements can be made 
to visit or take communion to the homebound. Please pray for all 
who are sick. 

Fourth Sunday of Lent
March 11, 2018

MASS  SCHEDULE
    Saturday,  March 10 -  4:30 pm, Holy Cross
    Sunday, March 11 - 7:45 am, Holy Cross
    Sunday,  March 11 - 9:15 am, St. Martin’s 
	 Jane Provonsil by the family
	 Sunday, March 11 - 10:45 am,  Holy Cross
    Monday  -  8 am  - Holy Cross, 9 am at St. Vincent de Paul 
    Tuesday - 8 am at Holy Cross, 9 am at St. Vincent de Paul  
    Wednesday - 8 am at Holy Cross, 9 am at St. Vincent de Pau
    Thursday -  9 am at St. Vincent de Paul 
    Friday - 9 am at St. Vincent de Paul
    Saturday,  March 17 -  4:30 pm, Holy Cross
    Sunday, March 18 - 7:45 am, Holy Cross
    Sunday,  March 18 - 9:15 am, St. Martin’s 
	 Joseph Kirby Jr. by Tony & Sheila Brown
	 Sunday, March 18 - 10:45 am,  Holy Cross

Weekly, March 11: $502   
Second Collection this week is for Fuel 
Second Collection next week is for Catholic Relief Services
Partners in Charity envelopes may be placed in the regular collection 
basket any Sunday, or mailed to the Rectory

Pray for the Sick and Shut Ins
Please pray for Joseph Seamans, Margaret Drewitz, Raymond Emond, Jennie 
House, Dianne Murray, Janet Clark, Marie Quader, Marie Jacques, Trey Niles, 
Connie Hamel, Sandy Kulvete, Alice Ostrowski, Deb Nichols, Mary Amistadi, 
Dylan Murray, Anne Marie Beliveau, Alicia Wieszorek, Claudette Yackowski, 
Emma Blais, Angela Martin, George Yackowski, Donald Leblanc.

Rest in Peace
Please pray for the happy repose of the soul of parishioner Margaret 
Murdock, and for her family. Her funeral Mass will be celebrated at 
St. Martin’s on Wednesday. 

Pray the Rosary
Come early, and join in praying the Rosary 30 minutes before Mass each 



18th Annual Diocesan Catholic Men’s Conference
Men (of all ages, including teens and college students) are invited to this important 
annual Conference, scheduled for Assumption College on Saturday, March 17. 
Visit the conference website at www.firstmensconf.org for information and to 
purchase tickets online. 

Catholic Free Press
The Official Newspaper of the Diocese of Worcester is now taking subscriptions, 
52 weekly editions, home delivery $39. Envelopes are available in the vestibule.

Ministry to the Sick
Please call the rectory when someone is moving to a nursing home, confined 
to home or in need of prayers. Arrangements can be made to visit or take 
communion to the homebound. Please pray for all who are sick. 

120  Club 
Lat week’s winner of the 120 Club was #111,  Steve White.  There are numbers 
available - speak to Linda Columbus, 978-939-1095.

Eddy’s Chowder House
Eddy’s Chowder House open on Fridays of Lent, March 2, 9, 16, 23, 2018 
from 4 pm to 7 pm Eat in or Take out. St. Edward’s Church Hall, 10 Church St. 
Westminster. Menu: Clam Chowder, Corn Chowder, and Fish Chowder, by the 
Bowl, Pint or Quart. Made from scratch in house.

Pray the Rosary
Come early, and join in praying the Rosary 30 minutes before Mass each Sunday

Word of Life
“When God created each 
of  us ,  He did so with 
precision and purpose… let 
us treat each person as the 
masterpiece that he or she is.”
USCCB Secretariat of Pro-
Life Activities Respect Life Flyer: 
“Each of Us is a Masterpiece of 
God’s Creation” 
 

Fr. Marcin’s Address
Fr. Marcin has been assigned 
Chaplain at Ft. Bragg:
 Mail may be sent to him:  
CH (1LT) Martin Novitzky
881 Sumner Dr., Apt. 11
Fayetteville, NC 28303

Respect Life
“When a woman is facing a difficult pregnancy, the reaction of the first person 
she tells tends to set the tone for her decision-making. How do we respond 
in a loving way that is life-affirming for both her and her baby?” Find out in 
“What to Do When a Friend is Considering Abortion:”  -USCCB Secretariat of 
Pro-Life Activities

Bible Study at St. Vincent de Paul

Bible Study with Deacon Jim is held on Mondays at St. Vincent de Paul church, 
Baldwinville. Fellowship at 6:30 pm, Bible Study from 7 - 8 pm. The focus of 

this season’s study is the Psalms. All are welcome. 

Templeton Food Pantry 

The Templeton Food Pantry is always in need of donations. Non-perishable 
food may be brought to Mass any Sunday and volunteers will deliver your 
donations to the Pantry. Please help our neighbors in need. The pantry is 
located at the rear of the Senior Center, 16 Senior Drive in Baldwinville, 

and is open  from 9 am – 1 pm on Tuesdays. 

Creche Exhibit at Knights of Columbus Museum
The Knights of Columbus Museum is displaying artistic repreentations of the 
birth of Jesus at the center of its Christmas exhibition. “Peace on Earth: Creches 
of the World” will be on view until Feburary 19. The museum is located at 1 
State St., New Haven, CT.
  The show includes more than 70 Nativity scenes from artists around the 
globe, including a large set from Mexico, hand-carved in cedar, as well as 
the museum’s popular 120-square foot Baroque Neapolitan (Italian) diorama. 
Open 10-5 daily. Free admission & parking. Visit kofcmuseum.org.

Devotional Candles: Our Prayers Rise Like Incense
Have you noticed the new stand with votive candles, located in front of the 
painting of our patron, Saint Martin? A tradition in many Roman Catholic 
churches is to burn candles as a way to offer our prayers for others. As the 
candle continues to burn, your prayers are continually lifted to God.

Promise to Protect
If you or someone you know has been sexually abused by a priest, religious or 
lay person working for the church, and you need a place to talk with someone 
about your feelings of betrayal or hurt by the Church, contact the Victim Services 
Coordinator, Office for Healing and Prevention, 508-929-4363, direct line. A 
24-hour-a-day confidential voicemail is available.

Parish Registration
Are you registered in the parish? Have you recently been married or moved out 
of your parents home and still attend our church? We ask that you register as a 
new family or parishioner. You are not are not in our census unless you request 
it. If you are not receiving envelopes or parish mail, you may not be registered.
It is necessary to be a registered member of the parish when making arrangements 
for baptisms, religious education classes, marriage, sponsor certificates and letters 
of recommendation.

Help Complete America’s Catholic Church
The Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception 400 Michigan 
Ave NE, Washington, DC is in the process of completing the mosaic on the 
interior “Trinity Dome” of the Basilica. You can see an artist’s rendering of a 
portion of the immense dome that is s the pinnacle of a church that has taken on 
hundred years to complete. You can be part of making this inspirational shrine 
“America’s Catholic Church” as previous generations have done. Join with 
Catholics in the Diocese of Worcester in supporting the completion of the mosaic 
pictured at website: www.worcesterdiocese.org. Click on the picture and you 
will be able to give on line or send in a check payable to Diocese of Worcester 
with “Trinity Dome” noted on the check nd mail to: Diocese of Worcester, 49 
Elm St., Worcester, MA 01609.  

Templeton Food Pantry 

248 State Road, Otter River, MA 01436
Rev. Patrick Ssekyole,  Pastor

Richard J. Tatro, Deacon
Telephone 978-939-5588   •   www.saintmartinchurch.org

Office email: info@saintmartinchurch.org
  

St. Martin’s Catholic Church

Rosary
30 minutes before Sunday Mass

Sacrament of Reconciliation
Confessions are heard from 3:30  to 4:15 
pm on Saturdays at Holy Cross Church 
or by appt.

Sacrament of Christian Marriage
Plans may be made by contacting the 
Pastor at least one year prior to the  
intended wedding date.

Ministry to the Sick and Elderly
Please notify us when a parishioner is 
homebound or hospitalized so that we 
may visit the confined person and offer the 
sacraments of the Church.

Parish Registration
If you are new to the area, we welcome  
you to join our parish family. Please  
introduce yourself after Mass and register 
in the parish. We want to know and  
serve you.


